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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -1 wish to strongly support the planning
application ref. number 181224/PP regarding the Land at Inchgarth Road Cults for the following reasons:

Support for the Planning Application Reference 181224/PP regarding the Land at Inchgarth Road Cults. My reasons for supporting this application are as follows:
1. My parents live on one of the minor roads affected which are unsafe for a number of reasons and totally inadequate for the increasing volume of traffic. The
new link road will remove traffic from the minor roads that are currently used.

2. Access to the Deeside Way with bikes, buggies and dogs from the small bridges on the roads is also hazardous.

3. The application addresses the need for a purpose built link road between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road with cycle lanes, easy access to the
Deeside Way.

4. The plan shows that the new road skirts the side of the development maximising safety and minimising noise. It is further away from existing dwellings than the
very busy North Deeside Road with parkland space in-between.

5. The plan also meets an identified need for individual, purpose-built housing for the elderly in the area wishing to downsize. housing
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